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January 12, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you to those who attended last night's informational meeting. We hope that the information
which was provided has given you a better insight into the procedures and expectations of the POB
Athletic Department.

I understand that there were some issues regarding the informational meetings for the 7th and 8th
grade boys volleyball program. As a result of these issues we have rescheduled both meetings for
Thursday, January 13, 2022 at 8:00pm.

To join these meetings please log on to your child’s google classroom and click on the google meet
link. In order to access the meeting you will need to log on using your child’s email address.

7th Grade Mattlin Boys’ Volleyball Google Classroom Code - wak6qvl
8th Grade Mattlin Boys’ Volleyball Google Classroom Code - 247nszh

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the Athletic office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Jossfety Boaico

Joseph Braico



